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URGENT NOTICE 
 

All Service Providers 
 
RE: NON PAYMENT OF WIMS SUPPLIERS PROCESSED IN APRIL 2013: KWAZULU- 
       NATAL DEPARTMENT OF PUBLIC WORKS 
 
The above-mentioned matter hereby refers. 
 
This communique serves to inform all service providers that the first processing run for Works 
Information Management System (WIMS) payment for April 2013 was on the 25th of April 2013 
and it was the first for the 2013/14 on the WIMS and also the first on the new Basic Accounting 
System (BAS). 
 
Stemming from the above paragraph, kindly take note that since there was a system 
changeover on the BAS for database to all suppliers, payment to all suppliers could not be paid 
on the 30th of April 2013 due to challenges that were not anticipated. 
 
An urgent attention and understanding is brought to all suppliers who have been affected by the 
process and the matter is currently being attended to by both National and Provincial Treasury 
in ensuring that all affected suppliers are are paid for without any further delay.  
 
In view of the above, please be informed payment will be made by Friday the 10th of May 2013. 
 
Any inconvenience that may have been casued in this regard is highly regretted. 
 
With kindest regards 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

      Issued by Communication Services 

      KZN Department of Public Works 


